
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 11 of 2025 
 

Port of Swansea 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that Kings Road, Swansea 
Docks will be closed between the Cemex berth and 4 Quay until 

further notice due to a breakdown blocking the road. 
 

All port users and tenants are asked to use the West gate and 
relief road which is in place. 

 

 
 
 

                    Name : Luke Miles 
                    Date : 21/05/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on 02920 835023 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 

 


